Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Request for Extension- Board of Examiners of Electrical Contractors

From: Reed Fountain <Reed.Fountain@youngmoorelaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 12:54 PM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: [External] Request for Extension- Board of Examiners of Electrical Contractors

CAUTION:

Amanda:

| write as legal counsel to the Board of Examiners and to follow-up our phone call in which we discussed your requested
technical changes.

As discussed, we are working to incorporate the majority of your requested technical changes to the Rules submitted by
the Board of Electrical Contractors.

By this email, we also request an extension from the January 16, 2020 meeting of the Rules Review Commission. | have
a conflict on January 16, 2020 and would like to be present to answer any questions from the Commission. Accordingly,
we respectfully request that the matter be placed on the agenda for the February 20, 2020 meeting.

Thank you for your time and input.

Reed N. Fountain

Young Moore and Henderson, P.A.
3101 Glenwood Avenue, Suite 200
Raleigh, NC 27612

(919)782-6860

(919) 782-6753 (fax)

rnf@ymh.com

The information contained in this email message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s)
named above. This message may be an attorney-client communication and as such is privileged and confidential. If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete the original message.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



